
 
 

Educating Hearts, Minds & Souls for Eternity 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

As a school and parish community, it is our goal to ensure that Our Lady of Victory Catholic 

School remains a strong and vital part of our faith community.  For over 60 years, Our Lady of 

Victory Catholic School has not only prepared thousands of students for high school and future 

studies, but it has built a solid moral foundation rooted in our Catholic faith.  It is where Christ is 

the unseen but ever present teacher in all our classrooms.  It is where we pass on the faith that 

means so much to us. 

 

It is for these reasons that we humbly ask your assistance in funding Our Lady of Victory 

Catholic School Adopt-A-Student Program.  Through tuition assistance grants, this program 

provides a helping hand to deserving families who are struggling to afford a Catholic education 

for their children, an opportunity to attend Our Lady of Victory Catholic School.  We personally 

oversee the program to ensure the truly deserving families receive the benefit.  As a donor, you 

are making an investment in the future of our youth. 

 

If you are interested in providing a helping hand, and wanting to make a real difference for a 

student by helping them attend Our Lady of Victory Catholic School this year, please see our 

brochure.  If you have any questions, please call the school office at 361-575-5391 or email 

Dorothy Gehrke, school secretary, at office@ourladyvictory.org. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support of this program.  Contributions in any amount will 

directly benefit a child who will receive a gift unlike any other…the opportunity to receive a 

Catholic education. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

Justin Matias      Very Reverend Kirby Hlavaty 

Principal      Pastor/Rector 
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